Iowa State Trapshooting Association
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
July 10th, 2023

Present: President John Dvorak; Secretary/Treasurer Lindsey Kaufmann; Directors and Alternates: Ray Dentlinger, Ryan Meier, Jeremy Moorehead, Jack Gangwish; and ATA Delegate(s): Dan Wood.
The Zoom meeting was called to order at 6:34pm by President, John Dvorak.
HDCP Challenge Shells – There was a lot of concern from individuals about being required to shoot new shells. If shooters do not use new shells, they have to declare it at classification. This information will be posted on the website and Facebook once Ryan Meier writes it, and it is okayed with Sandra.

Cardboard Baler – The trap help is going to be required to bring out the empty boxes and place it by the garbage cans to allow some baling to be done during the day. It is important that only the board runs the baler. John Dvorak explained there is an individual from Republic coming on July 18th to see our set up and for us to get information about getting rid of the cardboard.

Shoot Offs – All zone directors need to reach out to others in their zone to have help on the nights the respective zones are to referee shoot offs.

Shell Voucher/Limit – There is no need for a voucher anymore. The hour’s shells will be for sale are 8am to 4pm each day.

Trap Cleaning – Ryan Meier moved to purchase a broom and flat/square shovel for every other trap house. Jack Gangwish seconded it. Motion passed.

Burn Pit – A discussion was had about the current burn pit. If we let Cedar Falls use the baler, there is no need for the burn pit.

Grants – Ryan Meier’s mother writes grants. She has an idea of a few that this group could possibly apply for to improve the grounds to accommodate the growing sport.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ray Dentlinger moved to adjourn the meeting, Ryan Meier seconded. Motion passed. Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm.

Respectfully submitted, 



Lindsey Kaufmann
Secretary/ Treasurer

**These minutes have not been approved 


